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Traumatic brain injuries have hit close to home in our family.  Unfortunately, the best 

TBI rehabilitation hospitals are not equally close to home.  There’s no reason that 

Oregon can’t be a leader on this front.  I fully support this bill and look forward to the 

day that Oregonians working through TBI recovery will have more and better facilities 

and support available to them right here in Oregon.  Thanks. 


